I have seen the notification below and would like to comment. I live at 37 Gayton Road, NW3 1UB and
directly overlook the birch tree in question. It has been allowed to grow too large over the years and
branches at the top have been broken off by the wind from time to time. Looking at the tree from my study
window as [ write I cannot see any way that it can be cut back and shaped in an acceptable or attractive way
that will still look like a birch tree as the trunk is fairly thick once the top quarter or third has been cut off. I
would have no objection if the tree were cut down and replaced by something more appropriate.

Regards
Peter Ratzer

Camden Town Hall is closed for refurbishment. From September 2018 our planning
committee meetings will be held at:

Crowndale Centre

218 Eversholt Street
London NW1 1BD

New and updated planning applications within 500 metres of 37 Gayton Road London NW3 1UB.

New applications (1)

10 Gayton Crescent London NW3 1TT
FRONT GARDEN: 1 x Birch - Reduce by 5m to next suitable growth points.

Application number: 2020/1183/T
Application type: Notification of Intended Works to Tree(s) in a Conservation Area

View Application
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